
 
 

EISCIR-P66/27/05/2024 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
We would like to inform you that the Phonics Screening Check for the academic year 2023-24 will take place from 
4th June (Tuesday) to 7th June (Friday) during school hours. 
 
Our teachers diligently practice phonics daily with the children in school to ensure they are well-prepared. We 
have also shared practice materials on Teams and kindly request you to review these with your child at home. 
 
Your support and encouragement are crucial in helping your child perform their best.  
 
We appreciate your cooperation. 
 

 
Best regards, 

 
EIS Administration 


